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A Note from the Executive Director 

Spring is here! Kind of. Depending on the day. And where you live. As the buds pop out 
on the trees, and the pollen fills the air, we are coming up to full speed on our new 
research projects! We have several protocols in development for both new projects, and 
new phases in ongoing projects. Check out a few highlights in my most recent letter. 

 
 

Read the Full Letter  

  

 
In the News 

  

BBCIC At AMCP 2024 in New Orleans!  
Come visit us at Booth 719 in the AMCP 2024 Expo Hall! We will have a treat to offer 
during Tuesday’s opening night reception, and we have a special giveaway planned for 
Wednesday! 

 
 

Register Now  

  

 
 

  

Annual Spring Meeting 
  
We are starting to plan for our annual meeting and workshop! It is scheduled for June 11 
at AMCP Headquarters in Alexandria, Va. If you can’t join us in person, you can join the 
meeting via Zoom. We are starting to develop the agenda that will include updates on our 
current projects and a breakout session for a new Patient Engagement initiative we will 
launch in May. 
  
If you haven’t received the invitation for the meeting and are interested in attending, 
please get in touch with Julia at jmarsh@bbcic.org! 
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Where in the World is the BBCIC Team? 
  
The next two months are going to be busy for the BBCIC Team! Will we be attending the 
same conferences? Take a look at where we’ll be below. If you’re also going to be 
attending a conference, let Julia and Cate know! We’d love to meet up!  

• April 8-10 at Patient Insight Congress in Atlanta, Ga. – Cate will be presenting 
a poster on G-CSF and speaking on a short presentation on biosimilars. 

• April 28-May 2 at Asembia’s 20th Summit in Las Vegas, Nev. – Cate will be in 
attendance, and she will also be speaking on a session on Monday, April 29. 

• May 5-8 at ISPOR 2024 in Atlanta, Ga. – Cate, Patrick, and Julia will all be in 
attendance. We will be presenting a poster on adherence measurement methods 
on Monday, May 6. 

  

 
Research Update 

  

Please visit us online for descriptions and status of our current and upcoming research! 
  

 
 

See Current Research  

  

Abstract Tracker 
  

 

  

  

https://www.bbcic.org/research/our-research


Manuscript Tracker 
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